The Greensboro Association

Swimming Committee 2016 Report  
 
Greensboro Swim Program was unable to find enough staff this year, a repeat of 2014 where there were no lessons at Caspian Lake. Using the model of 'working smarted not harder' the goal is to bring the program back to Caspian Lake for 2017. Community collaborations are being investigated now in advance of next summer, exploring partnerships between programs already in place in our immediate area.
 
One option for our program is to pay for training of folks interested in WSI and lifeguarding, and have them commit to more than one summer. People move, change jobs, etc. and this becomes a sticky business.
 
Another way to gain lessons with less teaching staff would be to offer two sessions of two weeks each. For a teacher and a lifeguard, 14 kids per session maximum, 28 pupils total could have access to swim lessons. This option is always supposing that the WSI (Water safety instructor) and Lifeguards are available for a month. (It could also happen as two different sets of WSI and lifeguards if people only had two weeks time.) 
 
Please let me know if you have other ideas, or prospective instructors! 

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Lorelei Wheeler
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